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Request: 
 
How many children have been refused a school lunch because of parent debt or unable to 
pay? 
 
Please provide figures for the following academic years. 
 
1) 2018-2019 
2) 2019-2020 
3) 2021-2022 
4) 2022-present date 
 
Response: 
 
Not all schools in North Tyneside have catering provided by North Tyneside Council but 
for those schools who do, no child has been refused a meal. 
 
 


